

Tuesday, December 5, 2017

To: Nancy Matthias

From: The ENGL 306 Professional Writing Class

Dear Nancy,

Your generosity does not go unnoticed. Thank you for LSE's generous sponsorship of \$50 for our printing during our class's #givingtuesday fundraiser for the Friends of the Community Gardens (FCG). That printing budget was a key component in marketing our giving stations and our overall fundraiser. Our class values your support of our work, and the Friends of the Community Garden appreciates your faith in their mission to protect, support, and grow community gardening.

Your contribution ultimately propelled our fundraiser to run smoothly, and to have a foundation to stand on. With your help, SNC students raised \$879 at SNC alone. Using the written materials our class printed, furthermore, the FCG team raised an additional \$2,585 for its endowment. In total, we estimate that this fundraiser produced \$3,434—money will grow to over \$16,000 in produce value in the hands of community gardeners. The work of our Professional Writing class will therefore continue to flourish through the gardens, thanks to your support!

Thank you for helping us grow better together.

All the best,

The ENGL 306 Professional Writing Class